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October 5, 2016 

 

 

Dear Pearl River Parents and School Community: 

 

Please know that the District is aware of the recent rash of “clown sightings” that have been reported in the region and 

even nationally. Maintaining a safe and orderly environment at all schools is always our highest priority.   

 

School staff are vigilant and well-versed in procedures for supporting school safety and our school buildings are secure 

places. Understanding that this new trend can be a cause for concern, I want to reassure you of our awareness and 

responsiveness.  

 

Thanks, 
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